Steven SeEe

From: Anne Wert <apwert@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 9:41 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Cc: Rep. Stewart, Jennifer A.

Subject: Support of bill H7386

Dear Mr. Sepe,

As a former elementary school teacher, mother, and community member, I strongly support House Bill H7386,
The Freedom to Read Act. Please protect Rhode Island's libraries and families by keeping book banning out of
our state.

Sincerely,
Anne Wert



